

Office of the President

NORTHERN ARIZONA UNIVERSITY

January 29, 2021

Dear colleagues,

While access to the COVID-19 vaccine continues to be limited, I'm pleased to share that through our partnership with Coconino County and because we serve as a health care provider to our campus community, we have been able to secure additional vaccines for our NAU community. Registration is now open with links and instructions provided below.

Additional appointments to receive the COVID-19 vaccine at Campus Health Services are available in the **CHS portal**. Registration is open for our active NAU employees and eligible students residing in Coconino County who are in category 1A (all health care workers) and 1B (all education and child care workers and adults 65 and older).

Campus Health Services has provided information for the NAU community on **how to register for an appointment**, including all steps that are necessary prior to registration. Faculty and staff who are not in Coconino County should visit the **AzDHS vaccine finder website** or their local county health department's website to determine when and where vaccines will be available.

Campus Health Services has set up a **wait list** for individuals who are not already scheduled for an appointment. This list is only used to fill vacancies to existing appointments and only for people who are able to travel to CHS quickly upon receiving a call. Individuals on the wait list are not automatically placed into future appointments. The list will be purged at the end of each week and a new wait list will be created. Campus Health Services is not keeping a wait list by phone, and calls should be limited to those having difficulty registering for an appointment.

Please note: People who have received their first dose of the vaccine at a different location must get both doses at the same location. Upcoming appointments at Campus Health Services are for first dose only. You will make an appointment for your second dose at your first appointment.

For more information about the vaccine and NAU's process, visit the **FAQ page**. Sincerely,



Rita Hartung Cheng President